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5th October 2022 
 

Changes to SAME DAY services 
 

Dear Valued Client, 
 

Like most businesses, we are constantly reviewing our business operation and the service we offer with an aim  
to continuously improve what we do. Effective Monday the 17th of October 2022, we will no longer be offering the  
following SAME DAY services. 
 

• Bunbury (greater area) to Perth 
• Bunbury to Collie 
• Bunbury to Busselton 
• Bunbury to Harvey 
• Bunbury to Brunswick 
• Harvey to Perth 
• Harvey to Bunbury 
• Harvey to Busselton 
• Harvey to Collie 
• Brunswick to Bunbury 
• Brunswick to Perth 
• Brunswick to Collie 
• Brunswick to Busselton 
• Busselton to Bunbury 

 
• Busselton to Collie 
• Busselton to Harvey 
• Busselton to Brunswick 
• Collie to Bunbury 
• Collie to Busselton 
• Collie to Harvey 
• Collie to Brunswick 
• Perth to Busselton 
• Perth to Collie 
• Perth to Byford 
• Perth to Pinjarra 
• Perth to Waroona 
• Perth to Harvey 
• Perth to Brunswick 

 
We will continue to provide our SAME DAY service from Perth to Bunbury, and of course our overnight services 
remain unchanged. Whilst it may seem counterintuitive to reduce services offered to find improvement, we are 
confident that this change will enable us to provide a more consistent and reliable service offering across our  
entire network. 
 
We understand that this change may trigger the need for adjustments in your business, and we apologise for  
this. Our team appreciates your understanding in accepting this change, and we thank you for your ongoing  
support. 

 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Brett Andrews,  
General Manager 

 

http://www.logiwestexpress.com.au/

